Glacier Valley Rotary District Grant Project Report 6/11/2024

On June 10", members of the Juneau Glacier Valley Rotary Club met at Rotary Park to assemble
and install the 4 picnic tables that were purchased using club funds and district grant funds. This
project was part of our ongoing commitment to Rotary Park that has resulted in one of the best
places inJuneau for a family gathering. The new tables are very sturdy and weather resistant. They
replace the very old and worn tables provided by the city.

The new tables are also wheelchair accessible, which will increase the accessibility of the park to
allmembers of the community. Already we have seen birthday parties and family gatherings taking
place using the new tables we were able to provide.

This project is complete, and we thank District 5010 for granting our club the funds that helped
make this possible. We will continue to make improvements to the park in the years to come and |
hope more District grant money will be available for those future needs.

Thank you for helping make this community service project possible during my year as president of
the club! '

Si ly,

Eric Forst - President, Glacier Valley Rotary 2024-2025.



